
 

 

ADDENDUM FOR RFQ 
 

This message is being sent in response to an addendum question received regarding the 
recent meeting held on April 21st 2025 for the Moore County Airport Authority Corporate 
Hangar & Maintenance Building RFQ. 

Question: 
Is there a sign-up sheet with the attendees of this meeting available to the public? 

Response: 
Yes, the attendee sign-in sheet is available to the public and is attached to this message for 
your reference. 

 

No other questions or comments were received. 

 

 

 


